
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Clubs & Activities, Summer Term 

The college is delighted to continue to offer the pupils such a wide range of amazing opportunities next 
term. This isn’t including all of the Sport, Drama, Music, Duke of Edinburgh, CCF, academic clubs and 
trips that will also be running. 

New Opportunity coming next term: 

The Drone Club hosted by Dr Galan is a weekly drone making project. The drone can be coded and 
used to fly using motion sensors on smart phones or tablets. Students can get hands on and learn 
coding in this fun club. This club has close links to STEM activities and is great for aspiring young 
engineers or coders. 

The approximate cost of this club is £120 for 6 weeks to cover the cost of the drone kits. Once 
expressions of interest have been made I can contact you to confirm your son’s place. This will most 
likely run on a Tuesday after school. 

The old favourites will also continue next term: 

• Archery with Mr Parkes on Monday lunchtimes. 

• Climbing Club with Kazz and Mr Townsend on Monday after school. 

• Golf Driving Range with Mr Parkes and Miss Kellett on Tuesday Lunchtimes. 

• Remote Control Car Club with Mr Philp on Tuesday after school. 

• Board Games Club with Mr Smith on Thursdays after school. 

As the warmer months start to edge closer we will see the return of other summer term activities such 
as: 

• Surf Boarding at St Ouen after school on Wednesdays with Ms Videt and Mr Mouazan. 

• Skate Boarding returns on Tuesday lunchtimes in St Helier. 

To ‘Sign-up’ for places or questions on costings for these activities please email an expression of 
interest and detail the club/s of interest to j.townsend@vcj.sch.je 
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The Air Soft Club at Valley Adventures is now fully subscribed and will begin during this term. 

Group 1 attending 25/4, 2/5 and 16/5 and Group 2 from 23/5, 6/6 and 13/6. 

Parents will be notified of groupings and timings. 

Activities Week July 17 to 21 July (Last Week of Term) 

All the providers have been notified with group numbers for activities week. All parents should have 
made initial deposits to the college Finance Department. Please contact Marilyn Cox m.cox@vcj.sch.je 
if you have any further enquiries relating to the payment process. 

If your son’s circumstances change between now and the week of July 17-21, please notify me as a 
matter of urgency so I can make changes and recover any deposits that we may still be able to claim. 

Coming Soon - September 2023 

We are delighted to welcome back Motion Studios to the college for lunchtime animation sessions 
from September through to Christmas. I will start to gather interest for this towards the end of this 
school year so look out for this in future newsletters. More information can be found about this club 
via the link below: 

Home | Motion Studio - Design & Animation Courses & Clubs (motionstudiojersey.com) 

Feedback 

If anyone has any questions, future suggestions or creative opportunities, then please contact me at 
j.townsend@vcj.sch.je 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr J Townsend 
Head of Clubs and Activities 
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